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ST.A.TE OF MINNESOTA 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIO SERVIOE 

7TH FLOOR AMERICAN CENTER BLDG. 
KELLOGG & ROBERT STS. 

SAINT PAUL 56101 

July 31, 1975 

The Honorable Warren Spannaus 
Attorney General of Minnesota 
State Office Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Dear Mr. Spannaus: 

I respectfully request that you reappoint John B. 
Van de North, Jr. as Special Assistant Attot.ney General for 
the purpose of providing additional legal services in the 
matter of Northern States Power Company's proposed increase 
in rates for electric service in the State of Minnesota at 
a cost not to exceed $6,000, which.is supplemental to the 
maximum amount stipulated in the original appointment of 
March 10. 

Thank you. 
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Elizabeth L. Woodhouse 
Deputy Director 

cc: Jerry Getz 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
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